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Repair works on the light at the breakwater head in St. George's Bay, Birżebbuġa 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies mariners that repair works 

will be carried out on the light at the breakwater head in St. George’s Bay, Birżebbuġa. 

 

The repair works are expected to start on Tuesday 18th January 2022; therefore, the light 

will be UNLIT until further notice. 

 

All mariners are also advised, when approaching the breakwater, to keep a sharp lookout, 

navigate with caution, and at very slow speed (no wake). They are to cooperate with the 

contractor and to comply with any instructions issued on VHF channel 14 and/or 16 by 

Marsaxlokk VTS and by any Enforcement Personnel on site. 

 

 

 

Charts affected: BA 36 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


